
 

 

 
To all ITF National Associations: 
 

Subject: Official invitation to the World Championship Québec 2007 
 

The 9th Junior World Championship and the 15th Senior World Championship will take place 
in Québec City (Canada) from May 31st to June 3rd 2007. This is the first time that the ITF will 
hold both junior and senior world championship competitions at the same time in the same 
location. Québec 2007 will be the biggest competition in the history of the ITF! 
 

This letter is your official invitation to send a delegation to this exciting event. 
 

Along with the junior and senior competitions, a full program of social and cultural events will 
be available. Competitors and those who accompany them will also have the opportunity to visit 
Québec City, one of the most popular tourist destinations in North America, and nearby 
regions. 
 

Another important part of the event is the ITF Congress meeting that will take place on June 
1st. Among other matters, this will be reporting time for the ITF leadership team elected in 
Warsaw (Poland) in 2003, and Congress will be asked to decide on the team that will lead the 
ITF for the following four years. 
 

There will also be training seminars and courses offered before and after the competitions. 
 

The members of the Organizing Committee all have considerable experience in making 
arrangements for important ITF competitions – having worked on the arrangements for large 
competitions, such as the 2002 Pan Am Championship in Québec City (Canada) and the 1st 
TKD World Cup at Disney World in Florida (U.S.A.) in 2004 – so you can be sure that this 
successful event will see a lot of time and energy invested in its organization. 
 
The competition will be held in the indoor stadium of the sports complex at Laval University, 
and blocks of hotel rooms nearby have already been reserved. With the strong  collaboration of 
the Taekwon-Do Association of the Québec City region, the Québec Provincial Taekwon-Do 
Federation, and the Canadian Taekwon-Do Federation International (the NA for Canada), our 
event is fully supported by the University officials, the City of Québec, the Regional Tourism 
Office, the Government of the Province of Québec, and the Government of Canada.  
 
The Organizing Committee has set three goals for this event: 
 

1. to have an outstanding tournament, 
2. to use this event to raise awareness for the ITF, and Taekwon-Do around the world, and 
3. to make this event an unprecedented gathering of the worldwide ITF family. 
 

Québec 2007 is an event you will not want to miss! 
  



 

We are enclosing a preliminary information document about this event. More information and 
promotional material will be sent to you in the coming months. You will soon find all the details 
on the official Web site of The Rendez-vous of Champions www.itfwcquebec2007.com . The 
launch of this Web site will soon be announced on the ITF Web site. Watch for this upcoming 
news! 
 

We hope you will start planning now so that you will be able to send a large delegation of 
competitors to represent your country. 
 

The Organizing Committee is looking forward to welcoming you and your delegation to Québec 
in 2007, 
 

 
 

Master Trân Triêu Quân 
Chairman of the Organizing Committee 


